June 8, 2012

Mr. Ronald M Johnson Jr.
Executive Director

Arizona Catholic Conference
400 E Monroe St.

Phoenix, AZ 85004

Dear Mr. Johnson Jr.

I respectfully decline to participate in your survey. I have received numerous
requests to fill out surveys from all sorts of organizations and have told all of them I
would not answer these questions even though I could have received endorsements
and possibly financial aid.

I will have my web site on line by June 30t at which time I will answer questions
and state my position on legislation. I feel people are able to make up their own
mind if they want to support me for office with out influence from organizations
such as yours.

You have my permission to post this answer on your web site as long as you include
my web site kimallen4azsenate.com.

Sincerely

Mr. Kim Allen
AZ Senate Candidate




